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❖ Dear Colleagues, 

❖ Resource Persons, 

❖ Ladies and Gentlemen, 

❖ Good morning! 

 
1. I am happy to join you this morning during this important training 

on Risk Management. I take this opportunity to convey greetings 

to you from the entire KISM Fraternity. We are happy to host this 

Programme, and I thank you most sincerely for choosing KISM.  

 

2. I have noted, all of you are our Members and we will endeavour to 

rationalize our business processes to serve you better, as we 

deliver relevant content in our Programmes that meets the 

expectations of the industry.  

 

3. Please join us in the transformation agenda of the Institute by 

being our ambassadors of change. This is possible if we ensure 

compliance and good standing and most important is 

professionalism and selfless service to our Country. 

 

4. The Centrality of Risk Management in the Supply Chain Practice 

is key, and I am confident the resource persons and content that 

has been put together will equip you with the skills and 

competencies needed to navigate this challenging but crucial pillar 

"SCM '' of our socio-economic development. 

 



 
 

2 
 

5. My Office has an entrenched open door policy, and my contacts 

are available for all you. Please feel free to reach us on any matters 

of concern.  

 

6. The priority for now is to strengthen our compliance initiatives, 

entrench efficiency and effectiveness for better service delivery, 

positioning of the supply chain profession for better credibility and 

understanding. We are working hard to ensure our members are 

adequately empowered to deliver on their responsibilities.  

 

7. Finally, convey our gratitude to your leadership for facilitating and 

partnering with us during this training. Wishing you God's grace 

and favour as you serve our Country. Ultimately, the Supply Chain 

Profession shall be better as we collectively work together. 

 

8. I thank you all most sincerely. 

 

Kenneth Matiba  

Chief Executive Officer   

Kenya Institute Supplies Management  

 

17 May, 2024 

@KISM Towers, Nairobi 


